

December 13, 2024

PONTIACTRANSPORTATIONMUSEUM.ORG

Mr. Raymond Golota Motor City POCI 1595 Vanstone Dr Commerce Twp, MI 48382

Dear Raymond,

On behalf of the Pontiac Transportation Museum, I would like to thank you for your generous gift which will be applied to the "Losh Challenge Grant" fund. Please accept this letter as an acknowledgement of your contribution to our registered non-profit organization.

Gift Amount: \$2000

Check#: 213

Date of Gift: 10/3/2024

Mr. Michael Losh contributed an enormous amount to General Motors in many roles and feels a wonderful attachment to GM's overall operations in Pontiac. He has generously committed to matching the contributions of GM people this year all the way up to \$100,000. This is a great opportunity for the museum.

Your support of the "Losh Challenge Grant" makes it possible for the museum to continue its commitment to collect, maintain and display historic automobiles, trucks and other exhibits that highlight the wheeled vehicle legacy of the Pontiac community. Our ability to grow and share this unique experience with our visitors would not be possible without the generosity of supporters like you. And you may rest assured that your gift will be well-applied to our continued development of the museum and its community outreach.

It is with much gratitude and appreciation that we accept this gift.

Sincerely,

Lori Miller

PTM Ambassador

your

Your contribution is tax deductible as allowed by law.

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.